
From: Jared Policicchio <Jared.Policicchio@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2022 10:22 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Skyler Larrimore <Skyler.Larrimore@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Travel approval request for 10/26 
 

Hi Steve,  thank you for the guidance. 
 
I attended this convening as planned. 
 
On Tuesday, October 25, 2022, I flew to Washington, DC. 
 
On Wednesday, October 26, I attended a one day convening of the PJM Cities and Communities 
Coalition, a group of cities located on the same electricity grid, PJM, that advocate for clean, 
equitable grid policies by the grid operator.  We gathered at the offices of the World Resources 
Institute, who provide administrative support for the work of the grant-funded Coalition.  We 
also presented to and visited the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission. 
 
On Thursday, October 27, I flew back to Chicago. 
 
The Coalition, through WRI, booked and paid for my roundtrip flight.  The Coalition provided 
light breakfast and lunch.  I covered all other expenses myself such as lodging and local 
transportation. 
 
Thanks 
Jared 
 
Jared Policicchio 
Office of the Mayor 
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